
May & September, 2023 Anishinabek/Ontario 
Fisheries Resource Centre  

Lake Sturgeon Movement  

Study 
 

Location: Garden River First Nation 

 

The Anishinabek/Ontario Fisheries Resource Centre (A/OFRC), in 

partnership with Garden River First Nation will be conducting a Lake 

Sturgeon movement study in May & September of 2023. This is an on-

going project and will be conducted yearly.  

 

The A/OFRC will be deploying telemetry receivers in the Garden River, 

St. Mary’s River and Lake George. The receivers are capable of collect-

ing movement information from sturgeon that have been implanted 

with an acoustic tag. All information gathered will be shared with Gar-

den River First Nation and used to analyze Lake Sturgeon movement in 

the area.  

 

 

 

Who is the  

A/OFRC? 

The A/OFRC is a not-for-

profit organization that 

serves as an independent 

source of information for 

communities within the 

Anishinabek Nation.  The 

Centre provides infor-

mation and recommenda-

tions for sustainable fish-

eries management, re-

ports of stock status, eval-

uates stresses on fish 

populations and habitats, 

and offers technical sup-

port.   

Lead Fisheries Biologist– Ashlyne Norris 

Contact– anorris@aofrc.org 

Website- www.aofrc.org 


